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	Comments


ERCOT submits these comments to address the changes proposed by the original Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 737 and the changes made at the October 15, 2015 Protocol Revisions Subcommittee (PRS) meeting. ERCOT does not have an opinion on the timeline change but adding an additional 30 minutes to the Supplemental Ancillary Services Market (SASM) timeline will likely result in ERCOT opening more SASMs as the decision to open will be pushed further out. Additionally, ERCOT recommends either an electronic notification or a Hotline call but not both as this creates additional tasks for the ERCOT operators during the already busy SASM process.
	Proposed Protocol Language Revision


None.
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